
 

 

 

J.S.C News 

July 2020 
Phone: 67628452 

Email: admin@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

 

Newsletter for July 2020 
 

New Financial Year 
 

Can you believe it! Our fees will NOT be increasing in July due to the Government 
giving us a Transitional payment to get us going again. As a condition of receiving 

this money all eligible childcare centres are not allowed to increase fees until 
September. A great win for families. 

As it is a new financial year all absences have been reduced to 41. This means you 
can only have 41 days absences without a reason, and this includes Public 

Holidays. If you go to a Doctor please get a certificate as we can use that once 
your child has used up their days and this doesn’t count towards absences. 

 
Fees 

 
The free fees are stopping on 12th July. Normal fees will be charged from Monday 

13th July. Please check your statement carefully to make sure it is correct. 
 

Educators 
 

Miss Charmaine is almost due to have her second baby. Charmaine will take 
Maternity Leave for approximately 6 weeks then return to the Pre School room. 
We wish Charmaine and Roy all the best and can’t wait for cuddles. We are still 

looking at a replacement for Charmaine whilst she is on leave. 
 

God Bless Meagan 
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Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This Month I have been working alongside 
Educators on resourcing information to improve 

our Programming within each room. This includes 
improving our documentation and how we 

document. This will be ongoing process 
throughout the rest of the year. 

 
If you have any suggestions please do not hesitate 

to talk to the Educators in your Child's room or 
place a suggestion in our suggestion box in the 

front foyer. 
 

Miss Katey 
 

educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 
Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 
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July 2020

Wednesday 8th – Teddy Bears Picnic 

Friday 17th – Pyjama Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

Fees are currently free until 13th July, if you use Ezidebit or Centrepay, and are 

ahead in fees, please contact us if you would like to suspend payments. If you 

are behind in fees, please continue to make payments and use this time to catch 

up. 

Any questions please see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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